



ASSU Executive Meeting
Minutes
Friday, November 29, 2024										11:00 am 

Present: F. Sadid (President), F. Kayed (Executive), M. Wong (Executive), G. Johnson (Executive), Z. Nettey 
                   (Executive), S. Zaman (Executive), G. Johnson (Executive), G. Nowlan (Staff), J. Seto (Secretary)

1) 	Approval of the Agenda 

	MOVED (Nettey/Kayed): “To approve the agenda as presented.”

*CARRIED

2) 	Approval of the Previous Minutes

	MOVED (Zaman/Wong) “To approve the minutes of November 15, 2024 as presented.”

*CARRIED
3)	 Report of the President 
F. Sadid reported on his meeting with the BPMH and BPSU regarding keeping the program afloat. They are building connections to get internal by-in to the program before approaching Department Chairs for their support.  He is meeting with R. Boyagoda on December 6th to discuss keeping the program alive.
F. Sadid is setting up a meeting with H. Bot to go over the Faculty’s Budget.  He asked if any Execs wish to attend with him – Farida, Safia and Grace are interested.
In the next week or two, he will be drafting up a proposal for a new award recognizing student initiatives.  ASSU will provide the funds internally until the award can be approved by GC.

4)	Report of the Executive

S. Zaman reported that her Google form on biases in teaching in courses is finally done.  She will ask one of the new PT staff to make a post about it.  For the ASSU Speaker event, she has reached out to individuals who participated in the US elections who are willing to give a talk – she will send this info to F. Sadid.
	F. Kayed reported that they have received 54 submissions so far for the Arbor Journal.  They have extended the deadline to December 31st.  F. Sadid will help F. Kayed make a reel to post.
	M. Wong said that the deadline for the URC Selections Committee and Abstracts has been extended. She has shared the suggested dates for the URC – February is looking to be the better month.  F. Sadid has priced out using Schwartz Reisman – it is between $6,000-$8,000 for the day. 
	Z. Nettey went over some of the suggest names for the Podcast.  They will have a form that will be posted for suggestions on topics for the Podcast.  They will ask the new PT staff to help with that designing a post.
5)	Report of the Staff
G. Nowlan reported that Professor Uahikea Maile, a previous ASSU Teaching Award winner, is no longer teaching here at UofT.  It seems that there was pressure on him from the University regarding his public statements.
J. Seto reported that EXAM JAM was all set for next Wednesday – she asked the Executive to please help out between 11-3 when activities would be happening in the lobby.   
The December newsletter will be going out later today so she will advertise the extensions for URC and Arbor.  
For the Dean’s Meeting which is scheduled for December 20th – can everyone still make it or should we cancel it?  It was decided to cancel it – and J. Seto will ask for an earlier January meeting date.  The Dean for the Day post is up – please share with your friends.
The Council Meeting dates have been set for next term – the rooms are to be booked later this month.
J. Seto talked about ASSU Clothing for the Staff and Executive and asked everyone to think of ideas for this year.  
6)	Adjournment
	MOVED(Kayed/Wong): “To adjourn.”
	*CARRIED

Secretary to the Executive
js
cupe 1281
